Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Laura Hazelton - Planning Application - 2015/1954/P

From: Nicholas Bracey
Sent: 01 May 2015 09:56

To: Planning

Subject: FAO: Laura Hazelton - Planning Application - 2015/1954/P

Dear Laura,

I am writing in relation to the planning application detailed above for 303-306 High Holborn. While I understand that this is a simple replacement of existing units, I would like to pass my comments for consideration. I currently reside full time in Flat 1, 1 Stone Buildings, Lincoln's Inn, WC2A 3XB. Mine is a third floor property that backs directly on to Northumberland House. Like many who reside in the immediate area, such as Flat 1, 2 Stone Buildings, 76A and B Chancery Lane many of our bedrooms are located overlooking the rear of 303-306. The letter does not state if these 8 units are located at full roof level, or if these are the units located currently at 2nd floor level to the rear of the building? If it is indeed the units located on the roof at 2nd floor level my main cause for concern is that the new units should be certainly be quieter (I assume this would naturally be the case as they would be more modern) or located within an acoustic housing to minimise noise.

At present, the units are noisy enough to keep my young children, and at times myself awake.

While on the general subject, do businesses require a licence to carryout general works at night?

Kindest regards,

Nick

Nicholas Bracey

Chief Porter



All email traffic to / from The Honourable Society of Lincoln's Inn are scanned by MessageLabs Email Security System.

The IT Manager at Lincoln's Inn also monitors email traffic on a regular basis. All 'PRIVATE' email messages should be annotated as such in the subject heading.

For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.

All email traffic to / from The Honourable Society of Lincoln's Inn are scanned by MessageLabs Email Security System.

The IT Manager at Lincoln's Inn also monitors email traffic on a regular basis. All 'PRIVATE' email messages should be annotated as such in the subject heading.

For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com